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 The Board of Nursing concurs with the Economic Impact Analysis of the Department of 

Planning and Budget for proposed amendments to 18VAC90-30, Regulations Governing the 

Licensure of Nurse Practitioners, to implement changes from the 2022 General Assembly 

regarding clinical nurse specialists. 


